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Dates for your Diary PUTT(%“S Would you like to receive this
Friday 15th December is a non-uniform day |on Wednesday letter as an email?
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when children can wear a Christmas jumper CALEND

or top and donate £1.

A number of dates have had to be re-scheduled due to
the school closure:

-5B’s Class assembly

Due to the bad weather, 5B’s class assembly has been
rescheduled and will now take place at 9am on Tuesday
19th December.

-The ‘Bling your bike’ competition has been
re-scheduled for Wednesday 20th December.

Other important events:

Wednesday 20th December, 9am : Nursery and
Reception Nativity assembly.

Thursday 21st December : Christmas parties in the
afternoon.

School closes at 3.15pm on Friday 22nd December
and reopens on Monday 8th January 2018.

If you would like to receive the

Wednesday letter by

email each week, you can
either call into the school (,
office and inform Mrs. —
Furlong or send a note into school
with your child’s name, class and your
email address.

Emails would save the
school money spent on
texting and photocopying.
Many parents receive
emails on their mobiles or
tablets which enable them to view up-
coming events and important dates
whilst out and about.
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Christmas Disco in school

Save the Children Christmas Jumper day is on
Friday 15th December.

This is a non-uniform day when children can wear
a Christmas Jumper and pay £1. All monies
received on this day will go to Save the Children.
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Monday 18th December Reception  12.00-12.30 ﬁ
Year5  12.45-1.15 ’4
Tuesday 19th December Year 1 12.30-1.00
Year 4 12.45-1.15
Wednesday : Christmas dinner
Thursday 21st December Year 2 12.30-1.00
Year 6 12.45—1.15
Friday 22nd December Year 3 12.45-1.15
Parents are invited to join their child at the disco to help
with supervision. Your help would be appreciated.

Talk Homework

This week, for Talk Homework, please talk about
the recent snow we have had. What are your
feelings about snow? Do you like it or not? Can
you give reasons.

On Tuesday and Thursday, Year 1
will be selling hot chocolate to the
children at break time and after
school. The cost will be 50p per cup
and all donations will go the
Birmingham Children's Hospital.




